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TF-817

To,

Dated:-18-10-2022

Shri P.K. Purwar
CMD
BSNL, New Delhi.

Subiect:- Sanction of advances to CGMs/PGMs and GMs for purchase of

laptops - reg.

Respected Sir,

ctT/1 1(12)1112020-CIT,BSNL-CO-Part (3), dt-07-10-2022, has issued orders to the

effect that the CGMs/PGMs and GMs can purchase laptops amounting to Rs. 65, 000/-

and 60,000/- but the officers below including non-executive employees have been

ignored altogether for the said facility. There are non-executive employees also who

need laptops for discharging their duties.

We consider it appropriate to mention for a very long period the sanction of

advances for Motor/Scooter, Natural calamity, festival etc have been completely

stopped due to financial crunch in the company.

Apart from above a section of employees entitled for unifor:ms and liveries are

also deprived of. The loan facility from banks for purchase of house etc is also

discontinued. This be restored or grant of HBA by the BSNL should begin.

We request you to consider the points listed above as presently there is no

financial crunch in the PSU. The union look fonruard for positive action to address the

hardships of non-executive employees.
With kindest regards,

NATIONAT F'EDERATION OI' TETECOM EMPLOYEES

Yours sincerely,
/1

/'tUT
(Chandeshw{r Singh)

General Secretary












